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Re: Fairness and equality not present in NM State Parks proposal

Dear Public Comment,

The state is choosing to shift financial burdens onto its citizens through fee increases. I 
respectfully request that you do not approve the proposed rule changes. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Carmen Bolin
carmenbolin1@gmail.com
2138 Hwy 48 Capitan, NM 88316 Constituent
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